
Dear [organization] member,

We invite you to take part in a research study at Florida State University called Moral 
Decision-making among People on the Autism Spectrum. The purpose of the study is to 
explore how people who self-identify as on the spectrum make decisions in complex 
moral situations. 

Participation is entirely voluntary, and you may refuse to answer any question or 
withdraw from the study at any time. 

Participants must be between ages 18-65. Participation will take about half an hour, and 
you will receive a $5 Amazon gift code as a token of appreciation for contributing to 
the scientific process. 

Your responses will be entirely anonymous. To receive compensation, follow the study 
to the very end, when you will be redirected to an entirely different survey unconnected 
to your responses. There you can enter your contact information to receive your gift. We 
will use this contact info only to send you your gift; we will not use it for any other 
purpose or share it with anyone.  

To participate in this study, please click on or enter the following link: 

https://fsu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5nlP5190h7gmsYt 

Sincerely,

Dr. Paul Conway, Maxwell Dietz,
Assistant Professor, Undergraduate Researcher, 
Florida State University, Florida State University,
Department of Psychology
conway@psy.fsu.edu
850-644-4079

Department of Psychology
mhd15@my.fsu.edu 


